Need To Know:
What To Do With
Used CFLs In
Carroll County?

Health and environmental concerns about mercury have prompted many
jurisdictions to find ways to properly dispose or recycle CFLs rather than
include them in the general waste stream sent to landfills.

These energy-efficient bulbs are becoming easier to get rid of. Just drop old
bulbs off at any Home Depot or Lowe’s Hardware for free recycling. Or ask
about CFL recycling at your local Ace Hardware. They are also accepted at

the Carroll County twice-yearly Household Hazardous Waste Events.

For more information go to:

www.recyclecarroll.org

or call Maria Myers,
Carroll County’s Recycling Manager,
Bureau of Solid Waste 410-386-2035
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